
 

 

Friday 6th November 2020 

On Friday 6th November we will once again be holding a Happiness Day.  During this day we will 

celebrate everything that makes us happy and everything we can do to help others feel happy 

too. 

The children should come to school in their brightest clothes with their biggest smiles ready to 

enjoy all their favourite activities. 

Pick a Pebble for Jo’s Garden 

In remembrance of our greatly missed nursery nurse Mrs Anderson we have been 

developing a special place in the Foundation Stage outdoor area to play and enjoy the 

activities Mrs Anderson loved to do with the children.  As part of this Mr and Mrs 

Micklethwaite, who own Northern Sculpture in Driffield, have very kindly made a beautiful 

stepping stone to place in ‘Jo’s Garden’.  This will be put in place very soon and we would 

like to incorporate some pebble artwork around it.  To involve the children as much as 

possible we will be asking the children to draw some designs and would like to include 

pebbles brought in by the children.  Please help your child find a pebble in the garden or 

whilst out on a walk and bring it into school to add to the collection. 

 

Please bring your pebbles into school this week before 

Thursday 22
nd

 October – thank you 


